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Release Date: March 1, 2024  
NC Pre-K Site Selection Process 
 
 
The NC Pre-K Standardized Site Selection Process is the county process for awarding 
NC Pre-K slots and student selection by the local contracting agency, the Partnership 
for Children. The NC Pre-K Standardized Site Selection process allows the local NC 
Pre-K planning committee, through the work of the Site Selection Sub-Committee, to 
identify sites that may be considered for NC Pre-K placement, based on need and the 
other factors identified in the rubric.  
 
An informational session will be held for any interested four- or five-star licensed 
facilities or facilities with a current temporary license. The informational session will be 
held on March 15, 2024, at 11:00am at the Partnership for Children. Registration for 
attendance is required to attend. Interested sites MUST ATTEND the informational 
session to proceed with the site selection application process.  
Please call Kim Barnes at 919-735-3371 ext. 226 or email: kbarnes@pfcw.org. You 
may also contact Shelly Willis at 919-735-3371 ext. 235 or email swillis@pfcw.org.  
 
 
Issued by: The Partnership for Children NC Pre-K Program 

 

The Partnership for Children of Wayne County 
 

800 N. William St., Goldsboro, NC  27530                                    Phone: 919 735-3371   
FAX: 919 735 3194   Email: info@pfcw.org                               Website: www.pfcw.org 

 
 

mailto:kbarnes@pfcw.org
mailto:swillis@pfcw.org
mailto:info@pfcw.org

